
KISS GOODBYE to a broad green expanse of 380 acres of 
productive farmland stretching all the way from Wolfville’s 
western border to Highway 101 on the north and the 
Cornwallis River on the south.

KISS GOODBYE to the Wolfville we all know and love: a 
lovely, little and quiet, self-contained valley town bordered 
by rolling hills and farm fields stretching to blue sky and 
sea. 

KISS HELLO to relentless noise and traffic that comes with 
living in the embrace of a development zone open to 
widescale commercial, industrial and residential sprawl.

KISS HELLO to paying up to $54 million in additional taxes 
to finance all the infrastructure needed to make life easy for 
the developers including:
•	$14 M for a collector road that will link to Skyway Drive 

in Wolfville and to the collector road that links Highway 1 
and Highway 101 in Greenwich;

•	$20 to $40 M for more than 4 miles of sewage lines, 
pumping stations and new sewage treatment plants.

KISS HELLO to using our tax dollars to fund these developers 
dreams and schemes.

THE PROPOSAL
CONVERT 380 ACRES OF GREENWICH FARMLAND INTO A COMMERCIALIZED ZONE

What they want
Presentation of all the details that 

make up this fast-track development

Monday, June 7 at 7 pm

Kings County Council Chambers, 

Kentville

What we want
Join us to add your voice in opposition 

to this outrageous proposal

Community Strategy Session

Wednesday, June 16 at 7pm

Greenwich Community Hall

Greenwich Road

Add yourself to our email contact list: 

nofarmsnofood@gmail.com


